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Firstly, a warm welcome to our new families who joined us last week. We 
hope your children, indeed your whole family, will be happy and fulfilled 
during your time as part of the NAS Jakarta community. 

In order for us to contact you quickly and easily, your child needs to have an Emergency Contact Form completed by
his/her parent/guardian and kept on file in the school office. Please keep this information updated throughout the year. 

Student Emergency Contact Form

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to issue 12 of the NAS Jakarta Newsletter 2021-22     

I am pleased to report that the number of positive Covid cases in the school 
remains low. Currently we have six families affected and one member of 
staff which is an enormous improvement. The fact there are still cases 
occurring, however, means that we must continue to take a step-by-step 
approach to any changes we make in our procedures. 

We have recently received our results from the annual Parent Satisfaction 
Survey with some feedback included in this newsletter. As we are well 
within the second half of the academic year now, we have started to enrol 
new students to begin their studies at NAS in August. Please do tell your 
friends and colleagues about our upcoming Virtual Open Day on 7th April 
(registration link below). 

As usual there are some insights into recent learning included in this 
newsletter. I hope that you find your learning conference with your child’s 
teacher useful next week. If you haven’t yet signed up for an appointment, 
I encourage you to do so. 

Wishing you a happy weekend! 

Kind regards, 

Rosy Clark

Principal

Parent Satisfaction Survey 
Each year we carry out an annual parent satisfaction survey to help us 
improve our understanding of how we are performing in key areas so that 
we can continue to provide the best possible educational experience for 
your child.  

This year’s survey concluded in January and 77% of parents at our school 
responded which was one of the highest response rates in the whole of Nord 
Anglia Education. We would like to say thank you to everyone who shared 
their valuable feedback. The results of the survey have been anonymously 
collated and analysed by Nord Anglia Education and we recently received 
our individual school results. 

These results, along with continuous guidance and review with Nord 
Anglia’s Education team, enable us in our strategic planning and overall 
management of the school. 

We are very proud of our 2021-22 academic year results, which represent 
the collective hard work and dedication of everyone at our school.  

We are delighted to report that NAS Jakarta outperforms against regional 
and Nord Anglia Education’s averages in all of these areas. At NAS, 
we recognise that students who feel secure, happy and appropriately 
challenged to consistently do their best will make great progress in their 
learning.  

https://form.jotform.com/212298578998481
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Diary Dates
•	 NAS Jakarta Virtual Open Day on Thursday 7th April •	 School closure for the public holiday on Friday 15th April 

•	 Term 2 ends at 12:00 on Friday 22nd April

Class assembly 
We are delighted to report that NAS Jakarta 
outperforms against regional and Nord Anglia 
Education’s averages in all of these areas. At NAS, 
we recognise that students who feel secure, happy 
and appropriately challenged to consistently 
do their best will make great progress in their 
learning.  

Class assembly 
“Year 4 have been inspired by ‘Charlotte’s 
Web’ to create these wonderful double-page 
information texts all about spiders. The children 
used their iPads in Teams to do lots of research 
before deciding how they wanted to present their 
learning. I am very proud of how hard they all 
worked.” - Ms Melissa Martin

The Importance of Book 
Making
Book making is an ongoing activity in 
Foundation 2 and one that the Owa’s are 
getting more confident and excited about 
every day. 

The Owa’s have been learning about what it 
means to be a writer and are independently 
making and authoring their own books on any 
topic, idea or story that interests them.

Creating time and space for independent 
exploration and creation of books within a 
classroom allows children to experiment with 
emergent reading and writing behaviours 
without the age-old fear of “getting it wrong”.

Independent writing helps develop a child’s 
sense of ownership over their skills and 

A Look at Learning
provides quiet time in which they can learn, 
create and explore uninterrupted and at their 
own pace. (Ms Dom Brown)

https://www.nordangliaeducation.com/en/our-schools/indonesia/jakarta/nas/virtual-open-day

